
October 23, 1975 

r. atthe\., G. Hatteosian 
521 !1 d ford Street 
Charle town, assachusetts 02129 

Dear Mr. "1atteosian : 

We greatly ap reciate your renewal o your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift 
of $10J for that purpose. 

Our Receipt ~o. 21919 is enclosed. 
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Sincerely yours, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Directo r 


